
Date:  May 11, 2022

To:  Paul Erlebach and School Board Members

From:  Dr. Heidi Buckmaster, Principal Neah-Kah-Nie High School

Re:  Request for out of state travel for Wrestling, July 8-10 at Ilwaco HS

On behalf of Alejandro Quintana and the wrestling program,  we are requesting the board’s 
permission to attend the Wrestling camp at Ilwaco High school in July.

As you know, next year we will be transitioning into competition at the 3A level.  Participation in 
camps like these are essential for our athletes and coaches to develop and improve on their 
skills and experience competition at a higher level.  

We understand that the board will not be able to respond until they meet next on June 13th.  

If possible, we also seek permission to move forward with securing reservations ahead of time 
so we can find the best locations and rates.

Thank you for your consideration and support!


